
1

Raszka Shelley

From: Lynn Gray <lsgray@grayink.net>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 9:21 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: No on HB3515

Dear Members of the Agriculture & Natural Resources Committee: 

Please vote against HB3515.  

There are so few places left in the USA where wild animals can be wild, and wild animals are part of a legacy that 
teach us how to coexist in our complex ecosystems. Since humans are the cause of the wolf population decline, 
only protecting them will return them to their natural numbers. 

 
Wolves have a tremendously beneficial effect on the ecology of their surroundings. Humans should not kill wild animals for 
pleasure or for thrill. 
 
I urge you to take your responsibility very seriously in this matter and vote to give wolves their rightful place in our ecosystem. 

Respectfully, 

 
Lynn Gray 
8 Chester Rd 
Warren CT 06754 


